
The board held a regular meeting October 5, 2015 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Jeremy Saling- 
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Dave Lang and Jay 
Clark, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Worker-Rick Johnson and residents Kenneth Johnson and 
Jimmy Hoberg. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 
 
Old Business 
Clark- None 
Lang- Reported that he turned the SCIP grant application in. 
Saling- None 
New Business 
Clark- Reported that the guard rail at Fairview and Linnville was damaged by a truck delivering to 
Tigners. 
Lang-  Picked up truck tire off of Fairview. 
Saling- None 
 
Public Comment- Hoberg plans to call a meeting of the Zoning Commission either this Thursday or 
next Thursday and will have new resolution done by the end of the year. 
Roads- Rick will be durapatching on Wed. 
Safety- None 
Zoning- Inspector Long reported taking 3 phone calls and issuing one zoning permit to Isner’s on 
Springhill for a garage. 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long-  Informed trustees that when we renew insurance with OTARMA the deductible 
will be $2500 instead of $500. 
 
Payments in the amount of $19,141.98 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Lang, seconded by Clark.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Saling. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________   ______________________________ 
TRUSTEE       TRUSTEE 
 
 
_____________________________   ______________________________ 
TRUSTEE       FISCAL OFFICER 
  


